
 

 

 

May 14, 2024 

Dear Residents, 

Subject: Update on Water Tap Issuance Policy 

Over the years, our city has experienced steady growth and development, which has led 

to an increasing demand for essential resources such as water. As stewards of our 

community's infrastructure and resources, it is our responsibility to ensure equitable 

access to these resources while also maintaining their sustainability for future 

generations. 

After careful consideration and evaluation of various factors including infrastructure 

capacity, water availability, and regulatory requirements, we regret to inform you that 

effective May 13, 2024, the city can no longer issue new water taps outside the city 

limits. This decision was not made lightly, and we understand that it may have 

implications for those seeking to establish new properties or developments in these 

areas. 

We recognize the importance of access to clean and reliable water, and we remain 

committed to serving our existing residents to the best of our abilities. For those already 

connected to our water supply system, rest assured that there will be no changes or 

disruptions to your service as a result of this policy update. 

We understand that this news may raise questions or concerns, and we are here to 

provide assistance and guidance wherever possible. We are committed to working with 

the community to find long-term solutions and will keep you informed of any 

developments. In the meantime, we encourage residents to explore alternative water 

sources, such as well water, which can be a viable option for those living outside the city 

limits. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to ensure the 

sustainable management of our resources and the continued well-being of our 

community.  

City of Garrison 


